
 

 

Jigsaw and Topic 

 

This week we have been learning about Diwali, the 

festival of lights.  We looked at what some families 

do to celebrate Diwali and also made Diva lamps 

and Rangoli patterns. 
 

This week in Jigsaw we have been discussing how 

we are all unique. We listened to the story Barry 

the Fish with Fingers and talked about how we are 

all different and special in many ways.  

 

What have we been doing in Nursery this week? 

 

This week our traditional tale was the story of Goldilocks and The Three Bears.  We used 

different sized bowls, chairs and bears to act out the story.  We also made some yummy 

porridge for snack. We have been learning about size in maths and looking at big, middle 

sized and small. 

In maths this week we have also been looking at the number 5.   We looked at quantities of 

5 and placed them onto a ten frame. We have been practising counting forwards and 

backwards and have been ordering numbers that we know.  

This week in Nursery we have been learning about Remembrance Day.  We looked at the 

poppy flower and painted our own pictures of poppies. We talked about how people wear 

poppies to remember the soldiers who died in the war.   

 

Parents comments on learning this week: 

As we are currently unable to send out our 

weekly information in the children’s individual 
books, we would love you to share your 

comments with us via email to: 

nursery@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk 

Please feel free to share comments, photos 

and anything your child has been doing at 

home that we can share in Nursery. 

 

Homework   
 

Retell the story of Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears. 

Can you find a big, middle sized 

and small object in your house? 

 

Date given: 13th November 2020 

Dear parents and carers 

 

Next week is World Nursery 

Rhyme Week. As we are 

unable to invite you into 

Nursery we will be uploading a 

video each day onto our class 

web page of us singing a 

different Nursery Rhyme.  

Please look out for these. 

Many Thanks 

mailto:nursery@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

